OSDA Guidelines

- Please drop off and pick up your dancer outside.
- Children should come dressed and ready to take class.
- If you have a little one and must stay, please one parent only inside the studio.
- No siblings of dancers in the studio.
- Not feeling well, stay home please.
- Social distance while inside the studio.
- In between classes, please spread out in the lobby (the dressing room will not be open for students).
- Bring bags into class with you along with any shoes that are needed for the day.
- Please use hand sanitizer before entering the studio and wash hands in between classes.
- Wearing a mask is fine if you feel the need to but will not be required.
- All classes will be 50 minutes with 10 minutes in between to wash hands and sanitize rooms.
- Acro classes will not be combined at this time.